
Dear Oregon Legislators: 
 
I live in a rural area outside Bend, Oregon.  I am writing to ask that you vote NO on SB 365. 
 
We have 4 young children and less than friendly pot neighbors.  We feel that statistically, much of the 
pot grown in Oregon is being exported illegally across our state border to other areas of the nation.  In 
essence, Oregon is displacing northern Mexico as the criminal grow for the United States. 
 
Finally, we find it odd that cigarette companies are regulated in their advertising efforts and have been 
forced to contribute billions to research on lung cancer, etc. . . . but pot growers face no such hurdles 
even though their product does similar damage to the lungs of people.  Who is going to foot the medical 
bill, years from now when pot smokers suffer various cancers, medical illness, etc.?  In short, the 
secondary costs of this drug are not being fully considered by our legislators. 
 
Again, please vote no on SB 365. 
 
Spencer Schock 
800-733-2753 x 101 
Fax: 541-388-8543 
Email:     spencer@goschock.com 
Web:      www.goschock.com 
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